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RESIDENTIAL + COMMERCIAL « EARTHWORK

December 6, 2013

Karen Fitzgerald
79 Westminster Ave.
Portland, ME 04103

Notice to Abutters

Risbara Bros. Construction Co., Inc. has entered into a contract with Sam & Pam Barringer of 75
Westminster Ave., Portland, ME to demolish their existing home and build a new home in the same
location.

This letter will serve as notice to the abutters. The demolition of the existing house will begin after the
first of the year.

if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Rocco C. Risbara, lll, President of
Risbara Bros. Construction via email roccy@risbara.com, or Tim Halpin, tim@risbara.com.
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